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Move of the Out of Hours treatment centre 

from Duffield Road Derby to the Derby Walk in Centre 

Agreement has been reached between NHS Derby City and Derbyshire Health 

United to move the current out of hours treatment base from Duffield Road Derby to 

the Derby Walk-in centre, located off Osmaston Road. 

The move allows for improved quality of the clinical accommodation and improved 

access for patients. NHS Derby City has conducted a survey of local patient groups 

and the feedback has been in favour of the move. 

This move does not involve any change to the service itself in terms of either the 

treatment offered, staff mix or the operating hours. It is purely a move to a preferable 

location. 

The move is anticipated to take place in February 2011. In the interim the PCT is 

carrying out some building works to extend the clinical space within the Walk-in 

Centre and is expanding the parking available at the site. 
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